

## LEXINGTON DIVISION OF POLICE

150 East Main Street • Lexington, KY 40507 • (859) 258-3600

DATE:

July 23, 2015

TO:

Mayor Jim Gray

Urban County Council

FROM:

Chief Mark Barnard

Division of Police

RE:

Memorandum of Understanding – Kentucky Department of Alcoholic Beverage

Control - Radio System

Please find attached Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Kentucky Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control and Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government.

The purpose of the attached MOU is to establish an agreement with the Kentucky Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control regarding use of the 800 MHz P25 Trunked Radio System.

Upon Mayor Gray signing, please return a signed copy of the attached MOU to the Chief's Office.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact my office.

Mark Barnard Chief of Police

MB/rmh

Attachment

cc: Ronnie Bastin, Commissioner of Public Safety